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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are super excited to tell you that this half term we will be preparing for our Christmas 

performance of ‘I’m Gonna Shine’  

 

You will receive a separate letter stating what role your child will be playing in the performance and 

what costume items that they will need to bring in to wear during performances.  

 

Our performances will take place on: 

Wednesday 6th December at 2.00pm and 5.00pm  

 

This year we will not be requiring anyone to pre order tickets. Please come along to whichever 

performance suits you best.  

 

As space is limited in the hall, please ensure that you are mindful of how many family members attend 

each performance. We would also ask that you try to ensure at least 1 person attends each 

performance so that your child has someone to watch them perform.  

 

Furthermore, if you wish to bring young children to watch the performance then please bring them to 

the afternoon show. Please do not bring them to the evening performance.  

Due to health and safety reasons, prams will also not be allowed in the hall but can be left either 

outside the hall or under the canopy at the front of the Nursery building. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Nursery Team 
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